Odell Public Library Policy Committee Meeting August 5, 2024

The August 5, 2024, the Policy Committee Meeting opened at 1:03 pm in the Genealogy Room of the Library. Director Meridith Layne, Becky West, Anne Mills, and Melissa Nyboer were present.

The Emergency Library Closing Policy was reviewed and discussed. It was agreed to present it to the board with changes for updated approval. The Bloodborne Pathogens Policy was also reviewed and discussed. It was agreed to present it to the board for updated approval.

There was discussion about accessibility laws and how it impacts libraries. The committee agreed that an Accessibility Policy was needed to show the library's intent to implement changes in its online presence to make information more accessible to persons with disabilities. An Accessibility Policy will be presented to the board for discussion and approval.

The meeting adjourned at 1:52 p.m.

Submitted by Melissa Nyboer, secretary.